
Informal Meeting with E.in.C (TV) 
 

   ARTEE President, VP(TV), Addl.G.S. ,VP(NZ), JS(SEA/EA) NZ today 

(01-12-2014) met E.in.C. (TV), ADG-E (D) and discussed issues related 

to some of the irrational transfers in the recent transfer list, 

Implementation of Bio Metric System in LPTs/HPTs and current 

scenario of Terrestrial Transmission. E.in.C assured and instructed the 

concerned officers to look into the  transfer related grievances. 

 

   On Bio Metric System in LPTs/HPTs, E.in.C informed that a proposal 

is being sent explaining the impracticability of this system and logical 

explanations of the complication of the Bio Metric System, as staff is 

doing duties through adjustments, due to extreme staff shortage  

LPTs/HPTs. Central Office is taking the issue with Extreme Care, but 

we want to make it clear that this issue can be taken up to a certain 

stage only. 

 

  ARTEE also discussed the recent developments about terrestrial 

transmission in the top level of the management  and assured all 

cooperation to handle the situation. 

 

Central Office 
 


